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Spotlight on NDNU Alumni Joe Gutierez

We are delighted to feature Joe Gutierez, M.S., Class of 2018,
for this month’s alumni spotlight. A third-generation Los Gatos
resident, Joe attended undergraduate school at the University
of California, Santa Barbara, where he majored in English
Literature. He holds a Master’s in Business Administration from
Santa Clara University.

Following a highly successful marketing career for Fortune 500
companies, which included clocking up to 400,000 air miles per
year — Joe earned a certificate in Alcohol and/or Other Drugs
(AOD) and Co-Occurring Disorders from the College of San
Mateo. He returned to school full-time at age 65 to prepare for a
second career as a licensed clinical therapist, graduating from NDNU’s School of
Psychology in 2018.

More >>

Join Us for an Alumni "Happy Hour" on Thursday, March 23

Our second happy hour event is scheduled for next

month, on Thursday, March 23rd. Similar to last time,
the festivities will begin at 5:00PM, continuing through
7:00PM, at the Wiegand Gallery on NDNU's campus.

Join us for drinks, hors d'oeuvres. and great
conversation. Admission is free. Please RSVP using
this link. We hope to see you there!

NDNU Oral History Project: Share Your Story with Us (and PCI)

Every NDNU alum has a story, and the Alumni Association wants
to hear yours. With over 25,000 alumni, meeting with each and
everyone of you would literally take years to do. That's why we



https://www.ndnu.edu/giving/
https://www.ndnu.edu/landingpages/joe-gutierez/
https://www.ndnu.edu/landingpages/alumni-happy-hour-rsvp/

have partnered with Publishing Concepts, Inc. (PCI). Their staff
of real, live humans is helping us gather updated contact
information, as well as stories about your experiences at NDNU.
The latter will be preserved in a book that celebrates the impact
NDNU has had on your lives.

Hopefully you have received email and postcard communications
from the PCI team with instructions on how to participate. Please
note that we have only shared your contact information in
conjunction with this project. We have NOT sold this information or otherwise used it for
outside marketing purposes.

Questions? Please contact Marta Sniezek at (650) 508-3518 or msniezek@ndnu.edu.

not the big company

Please Support the Next Generation of Leaders
with a Charitable Gift to the NDNU Annual Fund

Please consider supporting Notre Dame de
Namur University with a gift to the NDNU Annual
Fund. As an alum, friend or supporter of our
beloved university, you know first-hand the value
of NDNU's educational program. You can help
future generations of students enjoy the same
high quality education with your tax-deductible gift.
Gifts to our Annual Fund support scholarships,
programs, and critical operational needs. Click
here to make a secure online gift.

Make your gift now to continue the tradition of giving NDNU students a

transformative education.
Support NDNU
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